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What a busy week! 

Thank you for your support at the Christmas Fair. Adding the monies raised at the play as well we 

have a very healthy amount of £260 to spend on resources for the classroom through the year. The 

children have already decided that they would like us to buy some new dressing up outfits for our 

next project. They have also decided that they would like an icy palace in the classroom when they 

return. 

We really loved showing you all our nativity play and have been role playing the story in the classroom 

in our stable area. 

 

 

Home learning 

The children do need to have a big rest over the holidays and they need to have lots of fun! 

After the excitement has died down a bit it would really benefit them to get back to looking at some sounds and learning 

before they come back. There are some suggested activities in the blue books.  

Santa came to visit us and check up on Ed the elf.  

We loved singing at the coffee morning! It was lovely to see 

so many of you again. I have been amazed by their growing 

confidence. It is lovely to see and will make a real difference 

to their learning when they come back in January. 

Thank you so much for the kind notes in cards, Christmas wishes 

and presents. I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and 

look forward to continuing with our learning journey in the New 

Year.  

 

Please fill in and send back 

journal comment slips so that 

they can be included in your 

child’s journal. 


